4, May, 1915.

(Letters to Dr. Maude E. Abbott)
Montreal

OXPORT

Dear Dr. Abbott,

Delighted to hear that the Museum meeting was so successful. I felt sure you would be pleased with the number of the catalogue. Now let us hurry on with the next.

If I hear of anything, you may depend upon it I will let you know.

But the War Office will not take people temporarily.

We are looking forward to having the McGill people over here before long. Revere is very happy at his work and, I think, getting a good deal of useful information. I saw Adami the other day looking very militant.

With kind regards.

Sincerely yours,

WM OSLER